
Compassionate Care 
Visits During COVID-19 

This long-term care home 
is currently experiencing 
an outbreak of COVID-19. 
If  you are an essential  visitor, you may still be allowed to 
visit the home. You will have to be screened before entry.  
Essential  visitors include those performing essential  
support services (e.g., food delivery, inspector, maintenance,  
or health care services, such as mobile X-ray or foot 
care) or a person visiting a very ill or palliative resident. 
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For everyone’s protection, we will supply  you 
with personal protective equipment, 
including a mask, a gown, eye protection and 
gloves. You must wear this equipment at all  
times while in the outbreak area in the home. 

Please maintain physical distancing, 
where possible. 

Our sta˜ may advise you of additional requirements. 
You must follow their directions — for the safety of  
residents, sta ,̃ and you. 

Visit ontario.ca/coronavirus 

http://www.ontario.ca/coronavirus
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